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Inspection Summary
Permit #: PRPWFC20171401, Public Works Infrastructure Permit - Commercial
 Ward Rd Expansion
Address: 700 NW WARD RD, LEES SUMMIT, MO 64086

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please call for re-inspection
once all corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection Item:
Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

DEI-Erosion Sediment Control
(ESC) Inspection

Steve Robbins Passed Friday, June
01, 2018

Informational
1 This morning emery sapp is installing silt fence alon ward rd. in the area's where the silt is

running down the hill to the sidewalk up past tudor rd.Steve Robbins 04/12/2018 12:43 PM

Informational
2 The silt fence has been installed and is in place. They are also working on getting vegetation

established.  Steve Robbins 04/16/2018 11:57 AM
Informational
3 The erosion control silt fence is up and in place. The vegetation has been established but I

am going to have them leave the silt fence up because another project is close to starting
on this site.Steve Robbins 06/01/2018 2:23 PM

DE-ESC - (Vegetation/Ground
Cover)

Steve Robbins Passed Friday, June
01, 2018

Informational
1 Emery Sapp had the contractors out to spray the seed over all the area's that needed to be

seeded. The erosion control is also in place.Steve Robbins 04/13/2018 9:46 AM
Informational
2 The contractors did hydro-seeding over all the areas that needed to be re-seeded.

Hopefully we will get some rain and it will will in where it was needed.Steve Robbins
04/30/2018 3:21 PM

Informational
3 The vegetation has been established, 70%. Steve Robbins 06/01/2018 2:25 PM
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DEI-Miscellaneous Inspection Steve Robbins Partial Friday, June
01, 2018

Informational
1 I spoke with Jonathan Meyers from Sapp and Mike from Streetwise. Streetwise is planning

on being in the area in a month or 2 as they are doing work for the city right now and they
will touch up the striping that was done out of spec (per Jerry Smiths punch list). There is
also a 1 foot wide section of asphalt that is the width of the street on Donovan by the ADA
crossing that was put in out of spec, I feel like it has held up well over the winter and would
be a bigger problem if we had them do it over. The vegetation has been established and
those are all that was on the punch list. I spoke with Ryan about this and we decided to
have an e-mail from Sapp saying they will correct any defects when they do the next
section of ward rd., which is coming up soon. When we get an e-mail from sapp we can
release the money in escrow for the punch list.Steve Robbins 06/01/2018 2:45 PM

Comments:
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